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Closing fee elimination
The closing fee in the Family and CFCSA tariffs will be eliminated, effective March 31, 2014.
LSS will not pay a closing fee for any account submitted on or after April 1, 2014, no matter
when the referral was issued. Activities related to file closing will be treated as non-billable
administrative time.
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